THE SATURDAY EVENING

POST

FOUNDED BY

Bon Franklin

THE CURTIS
PUBLISHING COMPANY
PHILADELPHIA 5

November 20, 1944

Dear Dr. Allen:

BEN HIBBS

EDITOR

I am enclosing a carbon copy of the editorial I did based on the material you so kindly sent me. I will appreciate any suggestions you care to make.

I'll return your material as soon as the editorial has been published. If you do wish to make any suggestions, I hope you will do so promptly because this piece ought to be scheduled as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Robert Fuoss

Managing Editor

Dr. Forrest C. Allen RF*gm